
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 4/10/2021 9:29 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

04/10/2021 

MS Alla Kouchnarenko 
9 / 12 Mactier ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The sea wall is impacting on sand deposits which form surfing banks in the ocean. Extending the wall may 
make most o f  the beach unsurfable but also unsafe for swimmers due to backwash, less sandbanks so 
dangerous rips, etc. 
The sea wall should only be limited to the properties at risk o f  imminent danger, the natural beach should be 
left everywhere else. 

Sand movements from the lagoon should be prioritised for these areas to keep the beach as natural as 
possible 
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